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LEXINGTON, N. C.
April 1, 1956

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

This is in confirmation of your reception
of our radio station on March 28, 1955. You
are correct in your analysis of the programs
heard.

Thank you very much for your letter and
we hope that you will be able to pick us up
again very soon.

Sincerely,
RADIO STATION WBUY
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Claude White
Program Director
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